
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:   Mayor and Council  
 
FROM:  Greg Guernsey, Director  

Planning and Development Review Department  
 
DATE:  July 23, 2010  
 
SUBJECT:  Appeal Withdrawal- 1915A David Street 
 
On June 24, 2010, the Council set a public hearing for July 29, 2010, to consider an appeal by 
Mr. Michael McHone on a decision by the Building and Fire Board of Appeals regarding the 
issuance of a building permit for 1915A David Street.  
 
Mr. McHone has withdrawn his appeal. Staff will be requesting withdrawal of the public 
hearing.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 974-2387.  
 
 
cc: Marc Ott, City Manager 

Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 


